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December 18, 2013

Ms. Heathet M. Ceron, Chief

Ait Permits Branch

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
Region IV

61 Fotsyth Street, SW

Atlanta, GA 30303

Re: Florida Power & Light Company
Fort Myets Combustion Turbine PSD Application

Withidtawal of Permit Application |
| 071000 =0 1 9~ AC —

Dear Ms. Ceton,

Flotida Power & Light Company (FPL) withdtaws its application for the Fort Myets C{:);{)busﬁ(')j

Tutbine Project. FPL greatly appreciates the EPA’s efforts in reviewing this application. FPL is

teevaluating this project and has decided not to go forward with it as identified in the application at
Tthistme. T T - o -

Sincerely,
Flotida Power & Light Company

Randall R. LaBauve ‘
Vice President, Envitonmental Setvices

- CC (via email only):
Matthew J. Raffenberg, FPL

Kennard Proctor, FPL
- Kennard F. Kosky, P.E., Golder Associates Inc. v
(Jeffety Koetnet, P.E., Florida Depattment of Environmental Protection .

Florida Power & Light Company
700 Universe Boulevard, Juno Beach, FL 33408




